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DAIS. Bar-HanUniversity 

The Ludwig and Erica Jesselson 
Institute for Advanced Torah Studies 

Beit Midrash - Midrasha for Women 

cordially invites the public to a shiur on 

Gratitude in Halacha 
to be delivered by 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 
Chancellor of Yeshiva University 

Thursday, 13 lyar 5769 (May 7, 2009), at 12:00 p.m. 
Beit Midrash of the Machon Gavoah LeTorah, Bar-Ilan University 

Rabbi Lamm will be pleased to meet with 
Yeshiva University alumni following his shiur 

The Machon warmly congratulates Rabbi Dr. Lamm 
upon receiving an Honorary Doctorate from Bar-Ilan University 

www. biu.ac.il


